June 22, 2018

Mayor Hayward and Pensacola City Council Members
222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL 32502

Dear Mayor Hayward and City Council Members,

As a resident of the 18" block of Mallory/Moreno streets, I support my neighbors at 1771 E.
Mallory Street and 1774 E. Moreno Street in their petition to obtain the right of way abutting
their properties. The removal of the sidewalk on this right of way will in no way impact my
quality of life or my safety in the foreseeable future.
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